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Mayor Courtright’s comments on the passing of former 

Mayor James Barrett McNulty 
 

 
 
 
“Mayor James Barrett McNulty loved Scranton as much as anyone.  He was a tireless 
advocate for our city, both while in office and notably in the years after.  He is remembered 
fondly as a man who had an endless well of energy and boundless vision when it came to 
serving the people of Scranton and for those close to him, a dedicated and loving husband.  
Mayor McNulty was a consummate public servant and a true champion for the Electric 
City.    I will always cherish the memories of the times we shared together.   
 
On behalf of the City of Scranton, I offer our deepest condolences to his wife Evie and the 
entire McNulty family.”   
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